
 

 

July 31, 2023 
 
Mr. Marty Cline 
Assistant Superintendent 
Hopkins County Schools 
320 South Seminary Street 
Madisonville, KY 42431 
 
RE: Proposal for Environmental Services – Water/Wetland Delineation  
 
 Via email: marty.cline@hopkins.kyschools.us 
    
Dear Mr. Cline: 
 
Bacon Farmer Workman Engineering & Testing, Inc. is pleased to provide you with a proposal for the Water/Wetland 
Delineation for the Southside School project located north of Nortonville, KY. The project site appears to cover 
approximately 20 acres.  Based on an initial review of available mapping, the study corridor appears to have two streams 
that fall within the western portion of the site.  The image below depicts the study area.   
 

 
  



Sherman Carter Barnhart 
Environmental Services Proposal 

 

 

This proposal includes services for a field delineation of waters and wetlands that will collect the information required for 

a Preliminary Jurisdictional Determination (PJD) of potential waters/welands identified within the study corridor. BFW will 

provide services including field and office data collection which are required for the Wetland/Stream Delineation of the 

project site. The delineation will be conducted in accordance with the 1987 USACE Wetlands Delineation Manual and the 

Regional Supplement to the Corps of Engineers Wetland Delineation Manual: Eastern Mountains and Piedmont Region. 

The project deliverable will consist of a delineation report including a project narrative, maps, and required data forms, 

and the report will be suitable for submittal to the USACE with a request for a PJD.  A PJD letter issued by the USACE is 

valid for 5 years.  

 

This proposal does not include time to coordinate the review of the delineation with the USACE. However, this is not 

anticipated at this time and can be added later if desired. BFW proposes to complete the field assessment and 

development of the report for a lump sum price of $5,700.  If you agree with these costs, please contact me to prepare 

the contract for BFW's authorization to proceed.  Changes to the report due to significant revisions to the project limits 

after initial submittals to the Governing Agency will be considered reimbursable expenses per standard rates or negotiated 

sum. All final drawings will be provided to you in digital format.  

 

If these terms are acceptable, please sign the Authorization to Proceed at the bottom of the page and return. Should you 

have any further questions please, feel free to contact our office at (270) 443-1995.  

Sincerely, 

Bacon Farmer Workman Engineering & Testing, Inc. 

 

Susannah Campbell  
Environmental Manager 

 

Work Authorization Acknowledgement:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

AUTHORIZATION TO PROCEED 

Wetland Delineation / T&E Review / USACE Coordination – $5,700 

Signature: 
 

Date: 

Printed Name: 
 

Title: 


